
DAM WARNING SIRENS 
TO BE TESTED MARCH 6 

IN GEORGETOWN 
At Xcel Energy, safety is at the foundation of all we do. To 

protect your community, we’ve installed four early warning 
sirens to warn people in Clear Creek County of potential 

flooding. In the unlikely event of a dam failure at Xcel Energy’s 
Cabin Creek or Georgetown hydroelectric plants, the siren 

would sound an alert tone followed by instructions. See the 
back of this card for more details. 



What to expect
Federal regulations require that we place these early 
warning sirens in the community and test them 
periodically. Four early warning sirens are installed at:

•  Xcel Energy Georgetown Substation, 600 Griffith Street

•  Werlin Park, 11th and Taos Street

•  Meadows Park tennis/basketball courts, Main Street 
(south of Skyline Drive)

•  Georgetown Lake west shore, Tom Bennhoff Lake 
Trail (north of the restrooms)

The first test of the new system will be March 6, 2024, 
at 10 a.m. — and will be repeated the first Wednesday of 
every month. The test will last approximately 30 seconds, 
with a distinctive siren and voice message. Depending on 
how close you are to these siren locations, you may want 
to stay indoors, and keep children and pets indoors. 

 The safety and well-being of our customers 
and communities is our top priority. Find more 
information about hydroelectric plant safety, 
including dams and surrounding waterways, 
by visiting xcelenergy.com/Safety or 
scanning the QR code.
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